
Subject: Re: Makefiles warning!
Posted by masu on Fri, 12 Feb 2010 12:33:30 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Honza,

I will upload a generic Makefile for building TheIDE soon.
It is based on your tests in this topic:
  http://www.ultimatepp.org/forum/index.php?t=msg&th=4942& amp; amp;start=0&

I can already compile TheIDE with it.
What is still missing is the link step generation which should also collect regarding link libraries
from *.upp files.
For now, it has ~100 lines .

Maybe we can take this one then for source release builds, since it is much smaller and more
versatile (you can also build a single package only etc.).

Matthias
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